
Raymond S. Burton
338 River Road
Bath, NH 03740
TeI.(603) 747-3662
Car Phone (603) 481-0863
E-mail: ray.burton@myfairpoint.net

Executive Councilor
District One

September 9, 2010

Towns in Council District #1

CARROLL COUNTY:
Albany. Bartlett,
Chatham, Conway, Eaton,
Effingham. Freedom. Hart’s Loc.,
Jackson, Madison, Moultonborough,
Ossipee, Sandwich, Tamworth,
Tuftonboro, Wakefield. Wolf eboro,

GRAFTON COUNTY:
Alexandria, Ashland. Bath.
Benton. Bethlehem, Bridgewater,
Bristol, Campton, Canaan,
Dorchester, Easton. Ellsworth,
Enfield, Franconia, Grafton,
Groton, Hanover, Haverhitt,
Hebron, Holderness, Landaff,
Lebanon, Lincoln, Lisbon,
Livermore, Littleton, Lyman,
Lyme, Monroe, Orange. Orford
Piermont, Plymouth, Rumney,
Sugar Hill, Thornton. Warren,
Waterville Valley, Wentworth,
Woodstock

COOS COUNTY:
Berlin. Carroll, Clarksvltle,
Colebrook, Columbia, Dalton,
Dixvilte, Dummer, Errol.
Gorham, Jefferson, Lancaster,
Milan, Millsfield, Northumberland.
Pittsburg, Randolph, Shelburne,
Stewsrtstown, Stark, Stratford.
Whitefield

SULLIVAN COUNTY:
Charlestown. Claremont, Cornish,
Croydon, Grantham, Newport
Plaint ield, Springfield, Sunapee
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Ms. Deborah Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301 2429

RE: Docket DE 10-195

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing in support of the proposed purchase power agreement
between Public Service of New Hampshire and Laidlaw Berlin BioPower
LLC. I believe this contract provides benefits to Laidlaw Berlin BioPower,
the citizens of northern New Hampshire and customers of PSNH, and I
urge the NH Public Utilities Commission to give this matter timely
consideration and approval.

Laidlaw’s Berlin biomass project will bring considerable economic benefits
to northern New Hampshire in terms of construction jobs, jobs operating
the facility and forest jobs providing biomass fuel for the plant. Economic
estimates suggest that investments in the project will create approximately
470 direct and indirect jobs during construction of the plant, and it can be
anticipated that many of these jobs will be in the Berlin region. In
addition, it is estimated that approximately 240 jobs will be supported
either directly or indirectly during the operation of this facility. However,
approval of the PSNH/Laidlaw purchase power agreement is critical to the
successful development of this project and realizing the jobs and economic
development opportunities associated with the project.

This agreement will also provide benefits to PSNH’s customers by providing
a cost effective source of renewable power. The State of New Hampshire
has placed a number of requirements on PSNH and other NH utilities
mandating the purchase of renewable energy, and this contract is
consistent with those mandates. Further, PSNH should be acknowledged
for their efforts to support an in-state renewable energy project through
this purchase power agreement, and helping facilitate the many economic
benefits, specifically NH jobs, associated with this project.

Thank you for your consideration of this letter. Considerable work has
been put into this purchase power agreement to ensure value to both
parties, and I encourage your support of this contract.

.cerely~

R~y “nd S. Burton
Executive Councilor

BELKNAP COUNTY:
Alton, Belmont, Center Harbor.
Gilt ord, Laconia, Meredith,
New Hampton, Sanbornton, Tilton


